Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

STATE BOARD OF ADMINISTRATION
The members of the Florida Prepaid College Board will have a dinner in advance of the Board meeting on December 1, 2009, in Orlando, Florida.

DATE AND TIME: Monday, November 30, 2009, 6:30 p.m. or soon thereafter – until completion

PLACE: Restaurant location in Orlando, Florida, to be determined. For information as to the restaurant location, please visit our website at www.myfloridaprepaid.com.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: There is no agenda. This notice is for public information purposes only.
